

30th November 2023

Dear Hadley Year 7 Parents

## **Temporary Change – Head of Year 7**

I hope this letter finds you well and you are managing to keep warm in the cold weather.

I just wanted to let you know about a temporary change to the Head of Year 7. Mr Riley has been seconded and will be away for the rest of this term. In his absence, Miss Anti will be acting as the Head of Year 7.

Miss Anti has been supporting the Pastoral team for several years and I know that many of you know her well. Moving forwards, please direct any communications that you would have had with Mr Riley to Miss Anti.

Miss Anti's e-mail address is <u>Margaret.Ampofo-Anti@oasishadley.org</u> and she can be contacted by phone on the usual Hadley number below.

If you have any further questions. Please don't hesitate to get in touch with me.

Best wishes,

Zoë Thompson Principal